
Canfield Village Middle School Band 

Grades 5, 6, 7, and 8 Band Supply List 2017 – 2018 

 

General supplies for all students: 
1 inch 3 ring binder with a minimum of 25 sheet protector windows. More windows will need to 
be added as needed. Please print first and last name on outside of binder. Binder MUST be in 
good condition or the director will notify the parent and student that a new one needs 
purchased. 
Pencil with eraser to be kept inside instrument case and brought to class each day. Each day, 
student is to place pencil on music stand. 
Name tag on each case with first and last name clearly printed and phone number. 
Method book(s), handouts, sheet music, and all homework papers must be kept in binder. Print 
first and last name on everything. 
A wire music stand at home to promote proper playing habits while practicing. 

 
Woodwind players: 
Clarinet and Saxophone: 4 good working reeds in a reed guard at all times. A student is not 
allowed to play on a broken or chipped reed. Brand and strength to be determined by the 
teacher. 
Oboe and Bassoon: 2 good working reeds at all times. Ask private instructor for specifics. 
Flute: Tuning rod and a cleaning cloth. 
Clarinet, Saxophone, Oboe, and Bassoon: Swab, cork grease, and a mouthpiece cleaning brush. 
 
Brass players: 
Valve oil (trumpet, baritone, tuba) Rotary oil (French horn) Slide oil (trombone) 
Tuning slide grease for all brass instruments.  
Mouthpiece cleaning brush, cleaning snake, and polishing cloth. 
 
Percussion players: 
You will need your own drum pad/stand and sticks in school each day. Print first and last name 
on all sticks, pads, and stand. You will be notified when practice bells are needed at school. 
 
Concert Uniform: 
All boys and girls must wear black dress shoes, black dress socks, black dress pants, and a 
black belt with their red Canfield band polo shirt. Shirts must be tucked in, with no white or 
colored t-shirt worn under the polo shirt. Polo shirt fittings and orders will be taken at the 
beginning of the school year for 5th graders and any 6th, 7th, or 8th grader who needs to 
replace theirs. Students who arrive at a performance without the proper uniform parts will not 
be allowed to participate. Failure to come dressed in the proper uniform will result in a zero 
grade for that performance. Any student needing assistance with uniform parts should contact 
the band director immediately.  


